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Dear Members,                                    May 22, 2020. 
 
It is with a heavy and grieving heart I offer condolences to the family members and friends of 
the victims of today’s plane tragedy. 
 

We have lost dear crew members who selflessly were fulfilling their professional duties despite 
risk to health. 
 

As professionals we trust the organization we provide our services will keep our and our 
passengers’ safety and security as their utmost priority. 
 

Every single human life is precious. We assure every citizen in our great nation that PALPA will 
not only push for a transparent investigation of the incident, but also a full disclosure of the 
findings.  
 

This is critical to ensure justice and accountability so that actions and measures can be taken to 
prevent such devastating loss of life. 
 

We are all in grief and pain and mourn as colleagues, brothers and sisters together and stand 
in support of the impacted families. 
 

With Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Capt. Narejo 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
 

 


